
From: Lucy Board <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos Totnes included in the Neighbourhood Plan 
 

Atmos Totnes must be included in the Totnes neighbourhood plan, 
 
C12 Proposal 
 
Armos Totnes' proposals for the Dairy Crest Site will benefit the community, 
employment in our area, the environment and local wildlife, the local economy, the 
creative/cultural landscape and feels like a project that should definitely not be 
overlooked by the council. It will be exponentially beneficial to totnes and the wider 
community. 
 
Thanks 
 
Lucy and Matt Board 


